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October 29, 2018

Ezra Wasser

Planner 2, Planning and Development Dept.
City of Calgary

PO Box 2100, Postal Station M

Calgary, AB T2P 2MS5

RE: Land Use Re-designation for 134 Forge Road
Dear Mr. Wasser.

The Fairview Community Association (FCA) is pleased to support the land use re-
designation application from Chabad Lubavitch of Alberta for their new campus at 134
Forge Road SE.

The FCA supports the continuing renewal of the Fairview Industrial area and its associated
benefits to our community. Chabad’s proposed plans would bring more amenities to the
area, provide more “eyes on the street”, and offer a multi-use location for Chabad
community members. The proposed plans would build on many of the area’s recent
changes. adding to the vibrancy and cultural richness of Fairview as a whole.

We have met with Chabad leadership and look forward to a positive, open, and mutually
beneficial relationship in the years ahead. It is our hope that the Calgary Planning

Commission and Calgary City Council will approve the application.

Sincerely,

The Fairview Community Association Board of Directors

Web: www.fairviewcommunity.ca
Email: office@fairviewcommunity.ca
Phone / Fax: 403 252 5494
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